
TIMELINE: SAFE Kit initiative from 2018 to 2020
In May 2018, the Missouri Legislature passed a bill that established the creation of an electronic 
evidence tracking system and changed requirements for transmitting and storing rape kits. It 
came after a 2017 investigation that found Missouri had never conducted a statewide audit of 
untested rape kits.
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Aug. 28, 2018

Nov. 20, 2019

Jan. 8, 2020

Jan. 23, 2020

Feb. 2020

March 5, 2020

April 30, 2020

House Bill 1355
goes into e�ect

SAFE Kits Initiative Inventory 
Report �nds 6,987 untested 

sexual assault forensic
evidence kits

Sen. Andrew Koenig, 
R-Manchester proposes 

Senate Bill 569

First batch of untested kits 
collected at the 

Spring�eld Police Department 
for testing

Department of Public Safety 
publishes the Missouri Sexual Assault 

Forensic Examination Evidence 
Guidelines on its website

 Fourth batch of untested kits from 
the inventory were delivered

to a private lab for testing from
 the Columbia Police Department.

596 kits in the
backlog were shipped 

out for testing


